ENGLISH NEWSLETTER

September



LUAAPS / English Room 201 / An English Ambassador Production / September Edition

In the Common Room - Radio interview by RTHK



Year 6 students were invited to be interviewed and recorded for the programme *In The Common Room* on RTHK 3.

Ms Tam, Mr Kenta and parents were present for support and encouragement!

Our remarkable students have an unforgettable experience!









September NEWS

LUAAPS / English Room 201 / An English Ambassador Production / September Edition



HKCAS Reading Festival

Our students participated in and won the 'Professional Evaluation and Recommendation' award of the "Hong Kong 100 Childhood" Reading Festival.

From 2022 to 2023, the Hong Kong Children's Arts Society organizes the '100 Children in Hong Kong' Reading Festival to encourage students, teachers, students and families to participate in reading through the childhood stories of authors born in different generations, so as to get to know the old Hong Kong and rediscover its historical fragments.



Little Reporter

Teachers have many questions about knowledge to ask students. However, these cute students also have many questions to ask our Principal. Representatives of all these students were selected to interview the Principal as our campus reporters.

On behalf of all students, they collected many questions and advice from different classes and made full preparation before the interview.

Throughout this interview, both the little reporters and our Principal get to know more about each other!



Catwalk Show

Mid-Autumn Festival symbolizes family reunion, harmony, blessings and happiness. During the Mid-Autumn Festival, families get together to eat moon cakes, admire the moon, chat and express their love and care for them.

In LUAAPS, we are also a huge family. We put on our traditional Chinese costumes and organized a catwalk show and had an amazing Lantern night walk to celebrate the festival!

